
Report of the Fendalton/Waimairi Community Board to the Council meeting of 26 August 2004 

6. SOUTH WAIMAKARIRI AREA PLAN 
 
 Andrew McCarthy, Project Leader, gave a presentation on the Area Plan. 
 
 The Board was advised that the plan would provide a broad framework for guiding future landuse 

change, if any, in the area along with a consistent and long term strategic approach to future 
development in the area covered by the plan. 

 
 The Chairman thanked Mr McCarthy for his presentation and the Board received the information. 
 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


